
JUL 06 1981 

Docket No. 50-261 

Carolina Power & Light Company 
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones 

Senior Vice President 
336 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

Gentlemen: 

With your application dated April 30, 1981, which was filed with the Office 
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR), your Company remitted a Class III 
license amendment request fee of $4,000 pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22. The 
application proposed changes to the surveillance requirements for ECCS 
motor operated valves for H. B. Robinson Unit No. 2.  

The ONRR staff have informed us that this application is considered by them 
to be a supplement to that portion of your September 26, 1980 pending 
application regarding lockout of ECCS valves for which you paid a Class III 
fee. Therefore, it has been determined that the fee remitted with your 
April 30 application should be refunded to you. On this basis, we have 
concurrently authorized the Office of the Controller to refund $4,000 to 
your Company. Refunds are generally processed within a two-week period.  

Sincerely, 

Original Soe by 
win. o.MUW 
William 0. Miller, Chief 
License Fee Management Branch 
Office of Administration 
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